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July 8, 1969

Braden-Gear Drilling Company
470 Denver Club Building
Denver, Colorado 80202
Gentlemen:

Since this is a re~entry of a previously drilled well,
no drilling fee is required.

Your check for Seventy-five Dollars ($75) is being
returned,

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Frank J. Piro
Deputy Director
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Enclosure




